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Dear Dr Luthra,
I acknowledge with thanks your letter of 20 October 2004, introducing your Organization.

We have taken due note of your initiative. Please be advised, however, that as UNESCO is
mainly devoted to the promotion of intellectual cooperation in education, science, culture and
communication, it would seem more appropriate for you to contact the World Health Organization,
WHO (20 Avenue Appia, 1211 Geneva 27, Switzerland, email: info@ho.int, Web Site: www.who.int),
which should be able to help you in connection with your request which focuses on health related
1ssues.

Thanking you for your interest in UNESCO and wishing you every success in your activities, |
remain,

Yours sincerely,
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Chief
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President
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